
February 28, 1996

Mr. Robert Link
Vice President, Nuclear Power
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Link:

Thank you for your 10 CFR Part 50.54(a) submittal dated January 18, 1996,
which proposed a change to your Quality Assurance Program description. The
submittal proposed to implement a performance-based audit schedule. Based on
our review of your submittal, we have concluded that this proposed change
would continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B, and is
acceptable. If there are changes to QA commitments existing in docketed
correspondence outside of the Quality Assurance Program description, you are
obligated to notify this office.

We appreciate your timely submittal of information required by 10 CFR
50.54(a). Please contact Mr. R. A. Langstaff of my staff at (708) 829-9747
with any questions you may have regarding this matter. '

'

Sincerely,

/s/ R. N. Gardner
'
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